
Dear Principal (s) 

 

The results of HSBTE Dec-09/Jan-2010 Exam have been declared after moderation. The same 

is available on the departmental website. The applications for re-checking / re-evaluation (if any) of 

the students of your institutions should be submitted to this office through your good self up to 

23.04.10 along with requisite fee of Rs. 200/- for re-checking / re-evaluation and Rs. 1000/- for 

photo copy of the re-evaluated answer sheet. No application for re-checking / re-evaluation will be 

considered after 23.04.10. 

Please treated it most urgent and time bound. 

 

Controller of Exam 

HSBTE, Panchkula 


